
PUBLIC NOTICE
26th March, 2024

The National Airports Corporation (NAC) would like to remind all Landside Vehicle 
Permit (LVP) holders, both those who are registered on the automated vehicle entry 
system (digital) and those with vehicle sticker passes, of the Terms and Conditions 
(T&Cs) associated with their permits.
 
To ensure a seamless experience for all passengers and visitors, NAC advise LVP 
holders to strictly observe the 2-minute time limit for pick up and drop off and refrain 
from parking in front of the terminal, longer than the allowable limit.

NAC encourages permit holders to follow the LVP process as failure to comply may 
result in the following actions taken against them;

•Deregistration and access removal from the Automated Vehicle Entry System: You 
will be denied entry to the curbside.
•Vehicle Impoundment: Vehicles breaching the LVP T&Cs will be towed and 
impounded by the NAC.
•LVP Seizure: The LVP sticker will be confiscated or removed from the vehicle.
•Impounding Fee: A fee of K500 will be charged before the release of the impounded 
vehicle.
•Impact on Future LVP Applications: These breaches may affect the organization's 
eligibility for future LVP applications.

These access control measures are in line with the PNG Civil Aviation Rules and NAC’s 
Standard Operating Procedures and are enforced to protect the airport from threats 
and any unlawful interferences. For your reference, a full outline of the LVP T&Cs is 
available on the NAC website at www.nac.com.pg. We encourage all LVP holders to 
familiarize themselves with these conditions.
 
We thank you for your understanding and we look forward to working with you to 
continuously improve your airport experience including that of the other airport users.
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